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Dear Ms. Knuuti, please do not permit expansion of the Juniper Ridge Landfill. It is surrounded
on all sides by flowing water. Leaching of poisonous liquid into the Birch, Pushaw Streams and
the Penobscot River is an irreversible death sentence for fish, birds and other wildlife. I live on
the Kenduskeag Stream  with a permanent pair of nesting Eagles in my backyard trees. I see
Ospreys, Black Ducks, Mallard Ducks, Little Blue and Great Herons coming for eels, bass,
freshwater clams. I used to see Otters every winter playing on the ice, sadly no more. Maine is
a wonderful place, lets handle Waste in some other way. Thanks for your consideration. Barb
Wais 252 Finson Road, Bangor.  
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